Watsontown Borough Newsletter
www.watsontownpa.info *** 570-538-1000

Be sure to report power
outages! During non-business
hours please call 570-742-8772.

- GARBAGE COLLECTION
Bob Frey Disposal
570-412-6842

WABA Meeting
Thursday, August 2, 2018
@ 6:00PM At The
Watsontown Park Pavilion

Bring Covered Dish
& Family Welcome

Issue 7—July 2018
BOROUGH OFFICE HOURS:
Mon. -Thurs. 7 am - 5 pm
& Friday 7 am - 4 pm

Watsontown Historical
Association
200 Main Street, Suite 1
Watsontown, PA 17777
570-538-1777
PLEASE NOTE: Our hours have
changed. We are now open the
3rd gunday of each month from
1 to 4 pm.

National Night Out:
Tuesday, August 7, 2018:

The Watsontown Police Department

& the Warrior Run Area Fire

Department invite you to their 11th

annual National Night Out event.
will be located at the Fire

Department, 1125 Main Street from 6-8pm. This will be a
chance for you to meet your local first responders &
receive safety information. Come out & enjoy light

refreshments with your neighbors.
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Council Meeting
July 9, 2018 @ 7:00 pm
Committee Workshop
July 23, 2018 @ 7:00 pm
These meetings are held at the
Borough Building in Council
Chambers until further notice.

BRUSH PICK-UP:
July 10th, August 14th &
September 11th-

The Borough crew will be picking
up brush. This service is
intended to collect material

next month’s newsletter. :

WATSONTOWN YARD SALES—-:

Saturday,
September 29, 2018
Watch for more info. in

generated from minor tree
pruning & yard
maintenance. Hedge clippings,
flower trimmings, etc. must be
bagged and separate from the
brush. No grass clippings, sod or

Yoga In the Watsontown Park

Come experience the outdoors & feel

good in body, mind & soul.

Thursdays 7-8 pm & Saturdays 8-9 am

(no classes July 26th & 28th)

Donations accepted. Bring your yoga

mat, water, bug spray & blanket.

root balls. Brush must be placed
at the curb before 7 am on brush
pick-up day. No pickups will be
done on our alleys. Please make
note of the above changes &
dates. Everyone'’s cooperation is
appreciated and allows this
valuable service to continue.

Norman Eisley

|
> Tax Collector
-@— 196 East 1st St.
’ ~  Watsontown
anr v Y 570-412-4194
norm@ptd.net

July thru December
Mail only. For a receipt: send
a self-addressed stamped
envelope with your tax
bill & payment.

MUSIC IN THE PARK SERIES
at the Canal Boat on the
following wednesday evenings
this summer from 6 to 8 pm.

July 18 - Ruff Life Band
August 15 - Milltown Blues

we will be having a food
stand so that people can
come & have a 1light dinner
while Tlistening to the
music. For additional info.
contact Barb DiehT-WABA.
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Have Dinner at Wendy’s & Earn Money for_i
Warrior Run’s Woman's Club
Where: Wendy’s,Lewisburg |
When: Monday, July 16, 2018 I
From 5:00 p.m. — 8:00 p.m. |
Wendy’s will donate 10% of all sales !

Kids' Café— Free Montgomery House Library
lunches for all children Warrior Run Public Library
served in the 20 Church Street

PO Box 5

Watsontown Park. every

weekday from )
11 am to 12:30pm. McEwensville, PA 17749

570-538-1381

Music in the Park for KIDS! @ 6
Kids & their families are invited to a special b
Music in the Park at the canal boat in m
Watsontown. Join us to hear Eric Sundberg on
July 12" from 6-7 PM. Food & drink will be

available to purchase. Sponsored by
The Kiwanis Club of Milton/Warrior Run.

Scott Snyder Memorial Heart Walk
% {’ Saturday August 18, 2018 at 9am
Beginning from Watsontown Legion Post 323 a
short walk down through Watsontown and ending
back at the Legion. Pre-Registration
May 13, 2018 - July 10, 2018 $10.00 and receive a Memorial T-

Holy Spirit Evangelical Lutheran Church 'vl
10275 State Rte 44 570-649-5822

holyspirit@windstream.net

Holy Spirit welcomed a new pastor last month.

Pastor Donald L. Snyder Jr. is now serving our

congregation along with Trinity United Church of Christ in

Watsontown. We are very excited to start this new chapter
in the ministry of our church!

Five youth and four adult members of the congregation left
on June 26™ to attend the ELCA 2018 National Youth
Gathering in Houston, Texas that expects to have 30,000 in
attendance. The theme of the gathering is “This Changes
Everything”. It will be a time of service to areas of the
community hit by hurricanes; a time of fellowship as they
interact with youth from all over the US and a time of fun
just being kids.

The Disaster Relief team returned from a week in Tarboro,
NC helping to rebuild homes affected by flooding. People
from Holy Spirit and Zion Lutheran churches, along with
other volunteers worked on the interiors of two homes. It
was a good week and their work was greatly appreciated.

Thanks to all who supported our stands at the Turbotville
Carnival, and to all who made the week a great time and
great success. The carnival committee did another
outstanding job of coordinating this community event that
helped many local organizations in their fundraising efforts.
Many hands made another great carnival week!Holy Spirit
will be splitting up their proceeds with Neighbors Helping
Neighbors, Haven Ministry, and the Central PA Food Bank.

Remember, you are always welcome at Holy Spirit.
Join us for worship at 9:15 every Sunday!

shirt after this date the cost will be $15.00 to participate with NO

T-shirt! Unless you would like to place an order. T-shirts will be
red for healthy heart, with a heart on the left side and inside will g

be a baseball to represent the love that Scott had for baseball.

Limestone Township
Consolidated School Reunion

Proceeds will go to The Scott Snyder Memorial Scholarship

Fund. For more info;: Call - 570-538-3207.

Kingdom Kidz, Inc.
11 E Third Street, Watsontown, PA 17777
570 838 3133 www.hiskingdomkidz.org

2018 PUPPET CAMP August 6 — 17,2018
9 am - 3 pm each day
The Academy of Puppetry
Kingdom Kidz Puppet Home — 11 E. 3 St. Watsontown
Ages 10— 17 TOTAL COST: $125.00
DEPOSIT: $25 Nonrefundable to reserve your place
(deducted from $125.00 if paid by July 23)
Includes 2 snacks each day, lunch, supper on Friday & Materials
LIMITED TO 10 PARTICIPANTS
REGISTRATION CLOSES JULY 23,2018 !!!

“Creative Artistry Reaching Hearts of All Ages”

Kingdom Kidz is looking for volunteers who are willing to assist with the
sound, lighting and media aspects of our programs. We
will train. Clearances are a requirement.
Quality Family Programming & Handicap
Accessible
e-mail: puppets@hiskingdomkidz.org

July 14, 2018 -12:00 Noon on the Old
School Grounds, California Grange Hall,
Montour County. The meal is catered - $12
Donation per person. Deadline to order tickets
-July 7th. For reservations or info please call:

Leon Hagenbuch 570-538-1342
Leroy Cotner 570-437-4062
Sharon Whitmoyer Waltman 570-316-3538
Anne W. Everett 570-784-3872

Randy Durlin 570-437-3214

Wayne Mincemoyer 570-437-3299

John Marr 570-437-2876
Shepherd’s Kitchew Saturday,

July 28th Serving stowty at 11a.m at the
Watsontown United Methodist Chuurch
1319 Eighth St. Drive.
Call 570-538-1017 for more info-

Wee Ones Childcare & Preschool is now qee Op,,

enrolling children of all ages! Call us today | « _ .."3"‘9

for more info. at 570-538-5274, email us at j@s ZY
weeonescep@gmail.com B

or check us out on Facebook!




